
Connect and Make a Difference

We believe in the power of connection. By providing the right resources and 

opportunities, the Work Experience program can help young workers forge a 

path to success. 

The Nebraska Department of Labor is giving you the opportunity to be a 

connection that makes a difference. Research shows work experience is 

correlated with higher high school graduation rates and success in the labor 

market. By participating in the Work Experience Partnership Program, you gain 

a short-term employee while investing in youth from your community. 

Here are a few of the benefits of being a Work Experience partner:

•	 Skip new hire paperwork.

•	 Receive an employee for 500 hours with no commitment to hire.  

(No more than 40 hours per week)

•	 Wages and workers’ compensation are covered by the State of Nebraska. 

•	 Minimal training costs to your business.

•	 Option to hire worker on a permanent basis once the 500 hours are 

completed.

Youth Work Experience 
Partnership Program



203 E. Stolley Park Rd.
Suite A
Grand Island, Nebraska 68801

OFFICE  308-385-6300 
ndol.grandislandwfd@nebraska.gov

5109 W. Scott Rd. 
Suite 413
Beatrice, Nebraska 68310

OFFICE  402-223-6060
ndol.beatricewfd@nebraska.gov

105 E. Norfolk Ave.
Suite 120
Norfolk, Nebraska 68701

OFFICE  402-370-3430
ndol.norfolkwfd@nebraska.gov

Grand Island

Beatrice Norfolk

Get Connected

Equal Opportunity Program/Employer 
TDD: 800-833-7352

Auxiliary aids and services are available upon  
request to individuals with disabilities.

dol.nebraska.gov

Contact the nearest 

office to see how your 

organization can benefit 

from being a Work 

Experience partner.
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